
Immunization Information for Students Entering 7th grade

Dear Parents,

Please note that the Oklahoma State Department of Health requires all 6th graders to
have a Tdap booster before entering 7th grade next year. Please make sure that your
child completes this booster and that all other immunizations are current or a completed
exemption form before school begins in August. To complete this requirement, see your
pediatrician, or call the Tulsa Health Department at 918-582-WELL (9355). The
uninsured, underinsured, and Medicaid eligible are provided free immunizations at the
health department.

Please contact my office at (918) 445-6009 if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Nurse Rachel

RN
Berryhill School Nurse


